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Representative Pettis:

Please review this bill very carefully to make sure that it achieves your intent.  In
particular, please note the following:

1.  Is the $500 forfeiture okay?  (This is the same amount as the penalty under
current law for using a prerecorded message in a telephone solicitation without
consent under s. 134.72, stats.)

2.  Is the $10,000 supplemental forfeiture okay?

3.  Do you want to provide for any exceptions to the bill’s prohibition?  For example,
do you want to exclude telephone solicitations for nonprofit or other groups?

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  Mark.Kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


